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May 27, 2005 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
RE:  May 2nd Shortform TRP Letter Filing
 
The Verizon Telephone Companies1 will be filing a revision to the 2005 Annual Price Cap Filing in 
compliance with Section 61.43 of the Commission’s rules.  As required by Section 61.49(k), 
attached is a revised 2005 Tariff Review Plan (TRP) to reflect the demand adjustment pursuant to 
receiving Phase II Pricing Flexibility relief for End-User Channel Termination Special Access 
Services in the Dallas-Fort Worth Metropolitan Statistical Area (MSA) 2 for the purpose of early 
review.  This filing is also necessary as a result of the tariff and demand modifications submitted 
under Transmittal No. 581. 
 
This filing is submitted in the format prescribed in the 2005 Tariff Review Plan Order.3  
 
This filing provides the revised 2005 Shortform TRP for GTTX to reflect the removal of demand 
in the revenues and indices. All support documentation is provided as an attachment with this 
Letter.  
 
                                                           
 1 This filing includes the Verizon Telephone Company (GTOC) in the state of Texas (GTTX). 
 
2 Memorandum Opinion and Order, In the Matter of Verizon Petitions for Pricing Flexibility for Special Access 
Services, WCB/pricing File No. 05-11 (DA 05-1505), released May 25, 2005.  
 
3 In the Matter of Material to be filed in Support of 2005 Annual Access Tariff Filings, DA 05-1038, released April 8, 
2005. (“2005 TRP Order”). In the Matter of July 1, 2005 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings, DA 05-1039, released 
April 8, 2005.   
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This letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the Federal 
Communications Commission's Electronic Tariff Filing System. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this letter should be forwarded to Suzanne 
Carmel, Director, Federal Regulatory Advocacy via facsimile on (202) 336-7922 or by hand-
delivery to 1300 I Street, NW, Suite 400 West, Washington, DC 20005. 
 

 
Copies to:    Raj Kanan,  Pricing Policy Division 

       Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
        Qualex International 


